
GOGIA CAPITAL SERVICES LIMITED 
Regd. Off: The Capital Court, 6th Floor, Olof Palme Marg, Munirka, Delhi-110067 

CIN: L74899DL1994PLC059674 
Email: Compliance@gogiacap.com Phone No. 01149418870 

 
Dated: 30TH September, 2024 
 
Department of Corporate Services/Listing  
BSE Ltd. 
Pheroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400001 

 
Ref: SCRIP CODE 531600 

 
Reg: SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015  
 
Subject: Intimation regarding closure of trading window. 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
This is to inform that as per SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and 
in terms of the Code, the Trading Window for dealing in the equity shares of the 
Company shall remain closed, from Tuesday, 1st October, 2024 till completion of 48 
hours after the declaration of Un-Audited Financial Results (Standalone) (‘UFRs’) of the 
Company for the quarter ending on 30th September, 2024 to the Stock Exchanges.  
 
Accordingly, the Designated Persons and their immediate relatives are being intimated 
not to trade in the equity shares of the Company during the above said period of closure 
of trading window. 
 
The date of the Board Meeting for approval of the UFRs for the quarter ending on 30th 
September, 2024 shall be intimated in due course.  
 
You are requested to take the above intimation on record. 

 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 

For Gogia Capital Services Limited 

 

 
 
Bharti Rana 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
M. N. A65140 
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